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Mrs Mason Headteacher Mrs Price  Deputy Head FS & KS1 Mr Presneill Deputy Head KS2 Mrs White  Chair of Governors  
Mrs Prentice Assistant Head/SENCO Mrs Lewis FS Leader Mrs Price Y1 Leader Mrs Bass Acting Y2 Leader  
Mrs Marie LKS2 Leader Mrs Tindall UKS2 Leader 

 
Mrs Liddle Family Liaison Officer - 07535 696125 
 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, achieving equal opportunities and  
combating discrimination. We operate a very clear whistleblowing policy for staff.  

NEWSLETTER 
Term 1 

 

Friday 6th September 2019 

An academy as part of The Westbrook Trust 

 

HEADline 

KEY DATES 
Autumn Term 2019 
Tuesday 3rd September – Friday 25th October 
 

Christmas Term 2019 
Tuesday 5th November – Friday 20th December 
 

Winter Term 2020 
Tuesday 7th January – Friday 14th February 
 

Easter Term 2020 
Tuesday 25th February – Friday 3rd April 
 

Spring Term 2020 
Monday 20th April – Friday 22nd May 
(Bank Holiday Friday 8th May) 

 

Summer Term 2020 
Monday 1st June – Friday 17th July 

 

UNIFORM - A navy blue jumper, sweatshirt 
or cardigan for Years 1 - 6.  Royal blue for 
FS1 and FS2 (Nursery and reception). Navy, 
black or grey trousers, tailored shorts, skirt 
or dress/navy and white checked dress. A 
white or blue polo shirt, shirt or blouse. 
Flat plain black shoes or trainers (no heels 
or open toes). Uniform can be ordered 
from www.myclothing.com 

 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 
Welcome back to the new school year! 
 
As you may have noticed we have had a really 
busy summer holiday with regards to the school 
site, fortunately all paid for through government 
bids and grants to cover the cost! 
  
We have finally had all our pupil toilets 
completely refurbished and replaced; they look 
great and smell fresh. Staff and children are 
delighted with the new loos! 
 
We have also had all water pipes replaced 
across the whole the school. This should help 
reduce energy costs as they are well lagged and 
flow easily.  
 
Roofing works are ongoing. This includes 
repairing and refurbishing some of the older 
parts of the school roof, reducing leaks and 
again, hopefully helping with our carbon 
footprint with better insulation.  
 
In other news, we have had a great start to 
term. New staff and children have settled in well 
and the whole school have been getting on with 
some great work! 
 
This year we are planning a few changes to 
hopefully improve home / school 
communication. Following feedback from 
parents, staff and governors we are going to 
pilot some changes to the newsletter, to 
hopefully make them more interesting, relevant 
and informative for you. We will cut down the 
number of newsletters each term (to one near 
to the first week of term and the other toward 
the end of term, with the children’s Brompton 
Bugle somewhere in the middle of term) and try 
to give you more information in advance to help 
with your calendar planning. 

 
We will use text and the website to share more 
information with you and continue to use 
Twitter (@BWPrimary) to give you an insight 
into our learning and events.  
 
In future, a link to the newsletter on the website 
will be sent by text on the Friday of publication. 
If you require a hard copy, (even if you had one 
in the past), please let the office know by 
Monday 9th September. 
 
WATCH THIS SPACE FOR THE FIRST 

EDITION COMING SOON! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


